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The following bills ought-TO-pass:
LD 1557
LD 518
LD 52
LD1426
Most school mass shootings over the last 20 years 
have occurred in "gun free" zones. 
Also most of the shooters were reportedly on 
SSRI medications. While this issue needs to be
dealt with, it would stand to reason it would
Be prudent to address this issue using
Protective measures including the
implementation of firearms on site at schools, both as a deterrent and protective 
measure.
Thank you.


